Opening Hours of HKQAA’s Hong Kong Office to Resume as Normal

HKQAA announced that the opening hours of Hong Kong office will
resume as normal starting from 4 May (Monday). Details are as follows:

e Between 9am and 6pm from Monday to Friday, other than a public
holiday

For enquiries on our training courses, audit arrangement and other matters,
please contact us at:

Tel: 2202 9111
Email: hkqaa@hkqaa.org

April 29, 2020 (Wednesday)
Issued at Hong Kong Time 4:30pm
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